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FRAC Webinar - Proposed CACFP Meal Patterns 

The Illinois State Board of Education hosted a webinar today related to the Proposed CACFP 

Meal Patterns.  If you were not able to join us, please look for a recording of the ISBE webinar at 

www.isbe.net/nutrition in a few days!  Until then, we would like to share another webinar 

opportunity with you.  The Food Research and Action Center (FRAC), in Washington, DC, is 

hosting a webinar on the Proposed CACFP Meal Patterns tomorrow.  To register, see below. 

New Proposed Healthier CACFP Meal Standards 

USDA's proposed new healthier meal pattern for the Child and Adult Care Food Program has 

been released. Child care center, homes and sponsors are welcome to attend a webinar on the 

proposed rule January 29th at 12:30PM Central Time. 

https://frac.peachnewmedia.com/store/seminar/seminar.php?seminar=33968 
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